
 

Dear Parents & Students.... 
 

        We hope you had a blessed Spring Break! 
We pray the rest was good both mentally and 
physically! Thank you for all that attended and 
supported our Sleeping Beauty production this 
past weekend. We hope you were delighted to 
see a live ballet! Thank you for supporting the  

NATIONAL DANCE WEEK 
APRIL 17-MAY 21 

A great time to share your love of dance with your 
community!  

www.nationaldanceweek.org 
We will be dancing and celebrating in each class 

but we will NOT bring friends this time. 

Important Dates to 
note! 

April 3rd-6th– Costume Try On Week 
April 17th-20th– National Dance Week 
April 20th– Online Registration opens for 

Summer Classes & Camps (please see 
your email for your placement form) 

April 21st– Parent Meeting for Texas 
 Experience Trip 2024, 4:00-5:00pm 
April 21st– Mother-Daughter Self 
 Defense Class, 5:00-6:30pm 
April 28th– Ballet in the Pool for all older 

experienced Ballet classes, 5:30-
6:30pm *you must RSVP and pay before attending 

May 4th– Imagine Worship Application 
Forms due 

May 6th– Movement Master Class Series 
with Ms. Laura, 10am-noon, Rockette 
and tap class 

May 6th– Mother-Son, Father-Daughter 
Dance, 4:00-6:00pm *Registration re-
quired at front office by May 1st 

May 19th- Memorial Day– no classes 
(Monday classes make up Saturday June 3rd) 

May 20th– Showcase of Talent in Schoolcraft 
 (DAPC dancers) 

May 25th– Ticket Reservations DUE  
June 5th, 6th, 7th & June 8th- 
 Under the Big Top Recitals, 
 5:30, 6:30 & 7:30pm 
June 16th– Open House Registration, 
 2:00-6:30 pm for summer classes/

Imagine Worship  
Participation Forms 
are available on the  
bulletin board and  

need to be turned in by 
May 4th 

Summer/Fall participation 
with potential for more 

www.dancearts-sdt.com 
269.429.5711 

This summer YOU can take Voice, Guitar and Piano Lessons, available at our studio 
with Miss Hazel! Please email her for times (Hazel@dancearts-sdt.com) 

arts in Southwest Michigan as well as the United Way of Southwest 
Michigan. If you’d like to make any additional donations you can do 
that now through April 6th with Miss Rhonda. 
 Lots of things will be “springing” around here the next 2 
months. (So don’t miss a single class!) If your student will be 
absent please call or email before 3:30pm to let us know. We 
are excited to put the final touches on these amazing recital 
dances and of course so excited to be performing! 

And HAPPY EASTER this weekend! 

The next Visiting Week 
will be  

 Studio A- - week of May 1st 
 Studio B- - week of May 8th 
 Studio C- - week of May 15th 

Please stop in to hear ALL 
recital details! This will be our 

last one of the school year! 

DANCE ARTS 
EXPERIENCE TRIP 

Spring Break 2024 to 
Dallas, Texas 

Dancers must be at least 
12 years old to attend. 

 

Parent meeting 
Friday April 21st 4-5pm 

Mother-Daughter 
Self-Defense Class 

presented by 3rd Coast Training 
Friday April 21st—5:00-6:30pm 

$16/person 
 

Sign up at the front office. 


